
From: Selena Sylvester
To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Cc: Geoff Kwok
Subject: Soil sample 
Date: Thursday, 15 February 2024 2:26:54 PM

I would like to confirm the soil sample as displayed by  was taken from our property in late
January 2024 in the location identified as the PDA site for our proposed house closest to the transverse Track.
The reference for the soil being from Curlewis is not correct
Your sincerely
Selena Sylvester
Sent from my iPhone
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